Please Reconsider
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To: EIR Comments <eircomments@bayareametro.gov>

*External Email*

Please reconsider your Bay Area 50 plan. Jamming more people and jobs into areas already
experiencing crazy housing prices and terrible traffic makes no sense. It also destroys quality of life for
many people. And you're sure to get sued for going against a variety of state codes.

Instead, please hold public hearings to figure out ways to spread new jobs and more affordable
housing throughout the Bay Area.

Thank you,

Andy Robin

Palo Alto
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